
Due to the passage of H.B. 3195 during the 80th Legislative Session, the following statement
must be included as the cover page for any budget document:

“THIS BUDGET WILL RAISE MORE TOTAL

PROPERTY TAXES THAN LAST YEAR’S BUDGET

BY $975,784 OR 2.95%, AND OF THAT

AMOUNT, $1,018,065 IS TAX REVENUE TO BE

RAISED FROM NEW PROPERTY ADDED TO THE

TAX ROLL THIS YEAR.”


